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To:       John Jurgle, Fire Chief 

From:    Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief  

Date:     11/29/16  

Re:       Emergency Vehicle Lease Agreement  

 

As part of our emergency preparedness plan, we have reached out to 

Broward Sheriff’s Office Fire Rescue in order to secure an agreement for the 

temporary use of emergency vehicles when the need arises. This will provide an 

emergency vehicle contingency plan in the event we need additional vehicles due to 

circumstances beyond our control. In addition, this agreement will satisfy the 

requirement for a spare ladder truck by the Insurance Service Office (ISO). As such, 

it will positively impact our ISO rating. The cost of this emergency vehicle lease 

agreement will be one dollar ($1.00). 

Attached is the necessary documents to bring a resolution before the City 

Commission for their approval. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank 

you. 

 

Enclosure:  City Attorney’s Memo #2017-108 

  Resolution #2017- 

  Emergency Vehicle Lease Agreement with Broward Sheriff’s Office 
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